




System Administrator
within the scope of the BiOp. Objective 2 Arrow Reservoir fertilization will be funded, but not as a 
USFWS BiOp requirement. We believe that after the initial funding cycle Arrow Reservoir fertilization
should be reviewed for a substantial cost share from B.C. Hydro before it is reconsidered for funding.









System Administrator
Fund. BPA has determined that Objective 2, Arrow Reservoir fertilization is not a BiOp related concern, but should be funded as part of the project.






